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STATE OF
COLORADO

Re: Low TOC Notification GM 543-12 (05-045-22433)

Krabacher - DNR, Jay <jay.krabacher@state.co.us> Wed, Sep 10, 2014 at 3:28 PM
To: "Graeve, Mark" <Mark.Graeve@wpxenergy.com>

Cc: "Foreman, Jay" <Jay.Foreman@wpxenergy.com>, "Neifert-Kraiser, Angela" <Angela.Neifert-
Kraiser@wpxenergy.com>, "Haddock, Reed" <Reed.Haddock@wpxenergy.com>, "Salazar, Sandi"
<Sandra.Salazar@wpxenergy.com>, "Hejl, Kent" <Kent.Hejl@wpxenergy.com>, Craig Burger - DNR
<craig.burger@state.co.us>

Mark:

Thanks for the additional data (you may have been conservative with your TOC pick!) -- and your completion
plan is acceptable. Of course we know you'll keep a close watch on that BHP.

For future reference, COGCC Engineering has divided up the areas to specific Engineers -- and this well is in
Craig Burger's area of concern. The dividing line in Garfield County varies, but Craig has all wells from R96W
and west.

Regards,

Jay Krabacher

On Wed, Sep 10, 2014 at 3:06 PM, Graeve, Mark <Mark.Graeve@wpxenergy.com> wrote:

Jay,

Attached is the CBL for the GM 543-12.

It appears that this is the pressure the bradenhead builds to, and we are monitoring it. After completions
we hope that venting the pressure allows it to dissipate quickly.

Thanks,

Mark Graeve

Completions Engineer II

WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LL.C
970.379.5857

Mark.Graeve@wpxenergy.com
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From: Krabacher - DNR, Jay [mailto:jay.krabacher@state.co.us]

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 3:00 PM

To: Graeve, Mark

Cc: Foreman, Jay; Neifert-Kraiser, Angela; Haddock, Reed; Salazar, Sandi; Hejl, Kent
Subject: Re: Low TOC Notification GM 543-12 (05-045-22433)

Mark:
How do you know what the TOC is? Can | be furnished the same information? (hint: CBL?)

Upon receipt of confirmatory data, I'm quite inclined to lean towards a top perf of what you've mentioned.
Hopefully the BHP isn't getting any higher?

Regards,
Jay K

On Wed, Sep 10, 2014 at 2:06 PM, Graeve, Mark <Mark.Graeve@wpxenergy.com> wrote:
Hello Jay,

This email is to notify you that the GM 543-12 on the GM 24-12 pad has a low top of cement. Details of this
well include:

GM 543-12 (05-045-22433) - MV Well
e  This well is a new drill
e Top of Cement- 4,959
e  This well does not cover 200’ above the top of the Mesa Verde (Geology pick: 4,712)
e This well does cover the top of gas (Geology pick:6,093)

o Bradenhead pressure builds to 140 psi

e  The planned top perf depth is below the top of gas

This well is scheduled to frac on 10/7/2014. Please advise.



Thank you

Mark Graeve

Completions Engineer 11

WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LLLLC
970.379.5857

Mark.Graeve@wpxenetgy.com
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N W Area Engineer

COLORADO

0Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Natural Resources
P 970.625.2497 x4
€ 970.589.6180
796 Megan Ave., Suite 201, Rifle, CO 81650

jay.krabacher@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Jay Krabacher



N W Area Engineer

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Natural Resources

P 970.625.2497 x4
C 970.589.6180
796 Megan Ave., Suite 201, Rifle, CO 81650

jay.krabacher@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc





